
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/327 
May 19, 2014 

 
To, 
Mr. Sadanand Date (I.P.S) 

Joint Commissioner of Police (Crime) 
Crime Investigation Department, 
Mumbai.  
 
Dear  
 
Mr. C P Goyal, Chief Manager, Finance & Administration of MCHI-CREDAI is my            
Jr. Colleague in my office, facing a problem of fraud through internet and transaction in his 
saving account with Indian Overseas Bank.  He has made the complaint for the same in 
due course at Azad Maidan Police Station, Mumbai. 
 
Therefore, I would like to recommend you to help him to get his amount back from the 
concern by the help of Police Department.  We would be thankful for your help. 
 
 
 

Yours 
 
 
 

(S. S. Hussain) 

 

To, 
Mr. Sadanand Date (I.P.S) 

Joint Commissioner of Police (Crime) 
Crime Investigation Department, 
Mumbai. 

 

 
 


